Weekly News - 9th February 2018

Year 4

Dear Parents & Carers,

It has been such a quick six weeks and here we are already looking forward to the half term break!

We hope that many of you managed to pop in this week and have a look at the fabulous art work around the school. We know your children have found it interesting and even inspiring looking at the work done in other year groups and they are very proud of their own pieces.

Thank you very much for turning out in such numbers to the Y4 swimming meeting. Look out for a letter next half term requesting volunteers to walk us back to school after our lessons. The presentation will be available shortly on the school website.

Enjoy the half term break!

Year 4 Team

Homework:

500 Word Story Competition

Radio 2 are currently running their annual 500 Words competition. In KS2 we have decided to encourage as many of our children as possible to enter. We have had some success in the past with finalists! We have introduced the idea to your children and they have listened to some of the winning entries. Please visit the website and encourage your child to explore the lessons/activities and have a go at writing a piece. Entries need to be submitted online by an adult by February 22nd 2018 (see attached poster). This is optional, but we would love to read any stories, if your child decides to enter.



Date Reminders

Y4 Production:

(3 performances)

Tuesday 27th March:

9:15am or 1:50pm

Wednesday 28th March:

9:15am

Announcements

Next half term we will be having a Science & DT Day – date tbc. Get your shoeboxes ready, please!

We will be having our Egyptian Day in Summer 1 (to avoid a clash with our Y4 production). Watch this space!

<u>Times Tables / Spelling / Reading</u>

Little and often! Please keep working on these for a short time every day. We will be learning Week 6 words for spelling.